
During this giving season, please consider 
donations to organizations that make meaningful 
impact in the community, including Grandview’s 
Performing Arts Patrons. Your contribution supports 
performing arts student education with:
•	 transportation costs for performances
•	 funding for clinicians
•	 replacing and updating broken and outdated 

equipment
•	 scholarships
•	 and MUCH more!                              

https://grandviewperformingarts.org/patrons 
 

Save the date: Saturday, April 20, 2024 
 

 The Grand Evening fundraiser features 
performances from all students in the performing 

arts department - bands, orchestras, choirs, theater, 
and more! Don’t miss it.

Make Your Donation Today 
Your donation may be tax deductible.

More Information, Mailing List Signup, and Volunteer Opportunties 
GHSPerformingArtsPatrons@gmail.com | https://grandviewperformingarts.org/patrons
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